## WADLEIGH MEMORIAL LIBRARY FACE MASK POLICY

It is the practice of the Wadleigh Memorial Library Board of Trustees to follow the Executive Orders of the State of New Hampshire. When there is an Executive Order in place for people to wear face coverings while in enclosed public spaces, the Library shall also require the wearing of face coverings by visitors inside the building. In addition, the Library Trustees will require mandatory face coverings by vendors, staff and patrons when the Board feels that the health and safety of all those who enter the Library may be at risk.

When the Face Mask Policy is invoked by the Board of Trustees, all patrons and staff (except children under the age of two) must wear a face mask covering their nose and mouth while in the public areas of the Library. Disposable face masks will be provided for those that do not have their own.

Refusing to follow the mask requirement will be considered a violation of the Library's Code of Conduct Policy, which may result in the individual(s) being asked to leave the building.

Adopted by the Board of Trustees on August 18, 2020